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30.01.2023 

  

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Crafar Crouch Skips and Bins would like to thank you for your ongoing support, and hope the 

year has begun well. 

 

We’d like to remind our commercial skip customers of our requirements in order to give you 

the best possible service. 

 

Bookings 

Please call or email us a day or two before you need your skips emptied or removed so we 

have a bit of lead time to schedule this in. We do understand that there may be times when 

it’s urgent and we will do our best to accommodate. 

 

Empties 

We would ideally like you to have at least one empty per month. However, we do realize 

there could be different factors regarding your building process that prevent this; for 

example, you might require two empties in one month and nothing the next which is fine as it 

averages out over a year.  

Should you not be averaging this amount you may be charged a weekly fee of $45.00. 

Please take the time to place the rubbish in an orderly way as we cannot take the skip if it 

has overhanging materials. 

Any metal should be placed on the top layer of the skip. 

If you have cardboard skips with us, please break down the cardboard boxes before you 

place the cardboard in the skip.  

 

Placement 

Please ensure our skip truck driver understands where you want the skip placed onsite. If for 

any reason it needs to be moved onsite, our preference would be to move it for you 

(allowing us lead time to accommodate this). If you do move the skip yourself, please take 

care not to damage it as damaged skips take time and money to repair and this cost could 

be on charged.  
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Tyres 

 

We are not allowed tyres in our skip any longer. You can contact the following Company to 

dispose them.  

 

Tyre Collection Service Ltd 

20 IIlinois Drive, Rollestion 

021 288 8980 

daryl@tyrecollection.co.nz 

 

 

Price Increase 

 

Unfortunately, there is a price increase coming up due to the extra cost of landfill dumping 

and the rising cost of Road User Charges. 

Please find attached a list of charges effective from May 1st, 2023. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 

call, or email us. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

Anna Howroyd 

Skips & Bins Division 
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